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Hello Dailard Dolphin Families! 
 
Welcome to the 2022-23 school year and congrats on being a Dailard 
Dolphin!  We are so grateful to be able to meet in-person and on campus 
for another memorable school year!  The Dailard School Foundation (DSF) 
has a lot in store for this year – music & art, learning programs, and fun 
assemblies are just a few of our great enrichment programs! 

The DSF prefers to do fundraisers that do not require families to sell 
products. That means no gift wrap, coupon books or tubs of popcorn! 
The main fundraisers we hold throughout the year are the Dolphin Pledge 
Drive, Raise Right gift cards that offer up to 20% back to our school, and 
our student favorite event of the year, Jog-a-thon. 

We are holding our 2022 Dolphin Pledge Drive from Monday, October 3rd  

- Sunday, October 30th.  The Dolphin Pledge Drive is important because it 
kicks of the fundraising for the school year. Your donations help provide 
additional student supplies and grade specific technology for every 
student.  Our total fundraising goal this year is $200,000 which is about 
$400 per student. With the goal in mind, we have set our Pledge Drive 
goal for $30,000 - or about $175 per family. 

Please see the attached flyer for payment options and a reminder of 
important dates. We are offering the ability to donate on online via 
PayPal at www.dailard.org and you are also still more than welcome to 
mail in checks (made payable to DSF) to Dailard campus at 6425 Cibola 
Rd. San Diego, CA 92120. 

For EVERY $50 donated receive one raffle entry for a chance to win one of 
TEN awesome prizes. As a bonus, we’ll double your raffle entries for 
every $50 donated before end of day on Sunday, October 16th!  Subscribe 
to the Dailard Elementary Facebook page for fundraising updates. The 
raffle winners will be announced on Facebook Friday, November 4th. 

Thank you in advance for your support of all our Dailard students! We 
look forward to a great year and truly appreciate all that our families do 
to make Dailard the amazing school that it is! 
 
Warmly, 
 

DSF Fundraising Chair, Jenn Green, Email to: fundraising@dailard.org 
 
 

 DSF additionally funds: 

 Student Planners 

 School Assemblies 

 Math Technology 

 Field Trips 

 Reading & Writing 
Technology 

 Music Program Grant  

 Art Consultant & Supplies 

 New Playground Equipment 

 Library Grant 

 Staff Appreciation 

 P.E. Programs & Equipment 

 Family Dances 

 Computer Software 

 Teacher Grants 

 End of Year Celebrations 

 And much more!! 
 
How DSF Raises Money: 

 Annual Pledge Drive 
 

 Raise Right Gift Cards 
 

 Dine 4 Dollar$ Monthly 
Events 

 Jog-A-Thon 
 Amazon Smile 
 Box Tops for Education 
 Spirit Wear 
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Dailard Dolphin Families!  
Support Comes in Many Forms!  

 
 
Did you know that you can also help all year long by: 
 
 Donating to the Annual Dolphin Pledge Drive – Your tax-deductible donation will 

support programs that happen throughout the school year and benefit every Dailard student. 
No donation is too small and every dollar goes towards building our students’ future success!  
Also, ALL employer contributions will also count toward your raffle entries, just make sure 
your last name and student’s teacher are listed on the contribution. Visit www.dailard.org for 
more info! 

 Ordering Raise Right gift cards (available from over 300 retailers) – You can order them from 
our school Coordinator, or by downloading the Raise Right App and purchasing gift cards right to 
your wallet!   It’s easier than you think and it is money you are already spending everyday! 

 Using Amazon Smile (AmazonSmile.com) – Did you know you could be giving Dailard a little 
extra with every Amazon Smile order? Simply select “Dailard School Foundation” as your 
charitable organization to support our school with every purchase! 

 Box Tops for Education (BTFE.com or BTFE App) – Yes! Box Tops are still a great way to raise 
money for our school. Download the Box Top App from Google Play or Apple Store, then scan 
your receipts! The App will automatically credit any Box Tops money from your purchase to our 
school! 

 Enjoying a dinner out at a Dine 4 Dollar$ - Be on the lookout for our monthly DSF hosted dine 
out events. Local restaurants usually support our school by donating 10-30% back to our school. 
Just make sure to mention Dailard when you order in-store or online. 

 Did you know we have Dailard Spirit Wear?! – Show your Dailard school spirit with a t-shirt, 
tank, or hoodie. Our Spirit Wear Coordinator will be out in front of school a couple times a week 
to make sure you have a chance to check out the options. You can also always order them online 
at www.dailard.org/spirit-wear. 

 Attending School Events – is a great way to support Dailard and have a little afterhours fun 
on campus! There will usually be something fun or edible being sold and all proceeds go back to 
the school! We accept cash, and now Venmo, at most school events! 


